
FAR WEST DETROIT 

STORMWATER 
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

October 2024 
Please see Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) construction updates and maps below. 
 

What’s Happening in the Neighborhood? 
Major Contracting will continue road and lawn restoration before cold weather arrives.  

 
Street Restoration 
Major Contracting crews are restoring pavements, driveways and sidewalks on several streets. This 
work will occur through the next few weeks and will be followed by lawn and sprinkler system repairs.  
This work is happening on: 
 

• W Parkway between Parkland and Tireman 

• Lamphere between Parkland and Tireman 
• Dacosta between Parkland and Sawyer 

 
Lawn and Sprinkler Repair 
On streets where roadwork is complete, the contractor is performing lawn restoration and sprinkler 
repair. This work is happening on: 
 

• Beaverland, Bramell, Tireman, and Chatham 
• Parkland between Tireman and W Warren (Work related to the water main replacement project 

being completed by DWSD’s contractor LGC.) 
 
Spring 2025 Work  

Storm sewer installation on Dolphin and Tireman will begin in early spring of 2025 once temperatures 

start to warm. 

• Dolphin between Sawyer and Tireman 

• Rockdale between Parkland and Sawyer  

 

What’s Happening in Rouge Park? 
Contractors continue to work on final grading, topsoil placement and seeding around the south basin 

in Rouge Park. Planting of the remaining plants and trees will occur in the fall, along with continued 

maintenance of the prairie grass and flowers.   

 

Additional maintenance and supplemental planting work will also occur in the spring of 2025.  

Following the completion of this, the bike path along the east shoulder of Outer Drive will be restored 

to ensure that construction activity does not damage newly placed pavements. 
 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 



 

 

  



 

 
 

Quarterly Construction Meeting 
Join us for updates on the Far West Detroit Stormwater Improvement Project. Members of the project 
team will be available to answer your questions. 

 
Thursday, October 3, 2024 at 6:00PM 
Dixon Educational Learning Academy 
8401 Trinity Street, Detroit MI 48228 

 

Thank You! 
We know construction projects can be messy, dirty, and noisy. The work can also be inconvenient for 
our residents as you move to and from your homes. DWSD understands this and appreciates your 
patience throughout this process as we work to upgrade the infrastructure in your neighborhood. 

DWSD is available to answer your questions or concerns regarding construction in Far West Detroit. If 
you have a question, please call us at 313-880-2812 or email us at dwsd-publicaffairs@detroitmi.gov. 
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